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Comments: I am opposed to any further mining activity on the South Fork of the Salmon River.  By far, for the

greatest public good, the most sustainable long term option is to optimize the values of fish, wildlife and

recreation.  The short term mineral extraction project Midas proposes only puts at risk the millions of dollars

already spent to stabilize this drainage from past mistakes.  Stay the course of restoration work and watershed

enhancement projects. Restore and re-wild this river!  Thank you for your time.  Brent Kahmann

 


